St. Columba Catholic School

331 West 25th Street

New York, NY 10001

www.stcolumbanyc.tripod.com

Monday, February 27, 2006

Dear Parents:

As you are aware, our Mandatory Candy Drive will begin on Tuesday, February 28th.  All students will be required to sell at least 2 boxes of candy.  Because of the heaviness of the boxes, I encourage that all parents should pick up their child (ren) on Tuesday.  If you have any difficulties picking up your child, please contact me tomorrow.  We will make arrangements to have the candy delivered.

All students are required to sell 2 boxes of candy.  Each box is worth $40.00.  Students who sell 2 boxes will automatically given 2 NUT (NO UNIFORM TODAY) Cards and placed in the Raffle Drawing.  Any child who sells more than 2 boxes will be given more than 1 chance in our Raffle Drawing.  

Thank you very much.  You will receive more information about the prizes.

Sincerely,

(SIGNED)

Ms. Tamara Wilkes

Principal

